
Annual General Meeting of Parent-Teacher Association and 

Parents Talk 

 

 

Our Annual General Meeting of Parent-Teacher Association and Parents Talk were 

successfully held on 20
th

 October 2018. We were honoured to have 139 parents 

participating in the events. After the AGM, parents attended a talk “Helping Your 

Child Manage Stress” conducted by Ms. LING Yuen-kwan, Jessica. 

 

In the Annual General Meeting of Parent-Teacher Association, Mr. LAM Ho-yin was 

selected as the Parent Member of the School Management Committee. 

 



 

 

 


